## **BSS NEWSLETTER**



#### **Reminders:**

If your child has any of the main symptoms of coronavirus:

- 1. Get a test to check if they have coronavirus as soon as possible.
- 2. Stay at home and do not have visitors until you get the test result only leave your home to have a test. Anyone you live with, and anyone in your support bubble, must also stay at home until you get the result.
- Please bring water bottles
- Could letters for the school nurse (Reception only) and flu forms be returned to the office asap please
- Please dress your children warmly.





This week's trophy for the Christian Value of Thankfulness:

Joshua Y6



Foxcubs 100%!

# "Hello Autumn" was a big success!



Over 100 meals were ordered—great for our funding. Thank you everyone. The children loved their hot dinners!

A full hot dinner service will resume on the 12th October and we can't wait! I will send menus and order forms home well in advance. Payment is online via ParentPay.

### **Talk Homework Link**

https://www.facebook.com/Banks-St-Stephens-C-of-E-Primary-School If your child has achieved something wonderful outside of school (e.g. raising money for charity, sporting achievement or learning a new skill) please drop me an email and I will be delighted to include it in the newsletter!

head@bank-st-stephens.lancs.sch.uk

Below are Emmy and Thomas raising money by doing a cake sale in the Summer holidays. Harley, Sophie and Poppy helped by entering a children's cup cake decorating competition. Photos below. Well done all of you!

### Cake Sale

Raising funds for Alzheimer's Society





Stars of the Week!

Nursery: Abigail

Reception: Isaac

Y1 Poppy

Y2 Emily

Y3 Eli

Y4 Laila

Y5 Emilia

Y6 Teddi



**Star Writers!** 



Reception: Hugo

Y1 Daisy

Y2 Billie

Y3 Emmy

Y4 Isabelle

Y5 Wesley

Y6 Olivia